NOTICE
There may be a quorum of Rockford Town Supervisors at the City of Hanover fire department meeting.
DATE: February 13, 2024
TIME: 4:00 p.m.
WHERE: Hanover City Fire Department
369 Labeaux Ave.
Hanover, MN 55341
Posted outside the Town Hall and on the Town Website 
www.rockfordtownship.com 

Posted on February 6, 2024
Rachelle L. McDougall
